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Activity clubs back from 
Monday 8th November 

Please amend your Kidz Club booking 
After school childcare is from 3:30pm until 6pm  

Dates for the next week 
 

8th-12th November – Diversity Week 
11th November 10am – School Tour 

Music For Youth 
This Wednesday, Year 4 pupils Bea, Ronja and 
Rosa had an amazing day performing at the 
Royal Albert Hall as part of the Music For Youth 
Prom 2021. They played pieces on their clarinet, 
cello and flute and sang as part of a creative 
project with 2000 children from across the UK! 
They attended as members of the orchestra at 
the Guildhall/MEI Music Centre. Any child who 
has started to learn an instrument, from musical 
beginner to advanced, can join the Centre which 
meets up locally after school on Mondays or 
Wednesdays: Google MEI music centres or see 
https://www.gsmd.ac.uk/youth_adult_learning/
music_education_islington/out_of_school_activities/
mei_music_centres/  

 

 
St John’s prayer group 
meeting in Maberley hall  

alternate Fridays, 2.40-3.15pm  
Friday 5th Nov, 19th Nov, 3rd Dec  

 

All welcome! For more details please contact  
Kirsty Hannah or Anna Sharp 

 

The class with the best attendance 
at 99.3 % was 

 

The class with the best punctuality last 
week and with 2 children late all week 
was 

 
 
 

Kidz Club  
at St John’s 

http://www.stjhv.islington.sch.uk/
https://www.gsmd.ac.uk/youth_adult_learning/music_education_islington/out_of_school_activities/mei_music_centres/
https://www.gsmd.ac.uk/youth_adult_learning/music_education_islington/out_of_school_activities/mei_music_centres/
https://www.gsmd.ac.uk/youth_adult_learning/music_education_islington/out_of_school_activities/mei_music_centres/


 



 





Reception 
Reception class have been looking at the creation story and using mixed media re-created our favourite part. 

 
 

Year 1 
At end of last half term, Year 1 enjoyed a workshop all about seasons (Geography). The children learned 
how the weather changes with each season. They began to explain why they would wear different clothes at 
different times of the year and talked about what they might wear if they lived in a very hot or cold place. 

 
 

Year 2 
In Year 2, we have been exploring the traditional tale, Rapunzel. We worked in groups to act out the story. 

 



 
 

Year 3 
This week Year 3 have been investigating measurement in maths. We started by looking at mm, cm and m 
and how we can measure them and convert between them. Then we looked at the perimeter of shapes. We  
used pieces of string to measure different things we use in the classroom and learned a lot before measuring  
the perimeter of 2D shapes. 

 
 

Year 4 
The Year 4's loved taking part in the Diwali workshop. We learnt about the story of Rama, his wife Sita 
and the defeat of the demon king Ravana. We danced to tell the story and moved our bodies in fun ways. 

 
 

 



Year 5 
Last half term, Year 5 went on their first school trip of the academic year to the British Museum. They 
got to explore 'Ancient Greece' in greater detail through the museums exhibitions and a thought provoking 
'Greek Myths' lecture about Greek pots. 
 
 

 

Year 6 
Year 6 have been learning about biographies. We researched facts about the famous poet, musician and 
actor Benjamin Zephaniah. We used our notes to create an oral biography before we start to write one next 
week. 

 


